Wednesday Notes – January 22, 2014
 Important Notes from Principal, Mrs. Hunt
1. Re-application forms for the 2014-15 school year are due January 24, 2014. Failure to submit this form will indicate to the Admissions Office that your child will not be returning to Cosgriff and there is an opening in the class. Applications forms are available in the office or at  http://cosgriff.org/admissions/ on our website.
 
2. Reservations and payment for the Parent/Grandparent/Student Lunch on January 29, 2014 – Catholic School’s Week must be turned into the school Office by Friday, January 24, 2014. Please join your child for a classroom visit and lunch on January 29, 2014.  Click on the following link for form Catholic Schools Week Lunch Order
 
3.  Please note and read carefully.  Parent/Grandparent classroom visits 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. or until your child goes to lunch. Revised Parent/Grandparent lunch schedule with student/child for Wednesday, January 29, 2014
 
Kindergarten & 1st Grade (Including older siblings, optional)
Lunch begins – 11:30 a.m.
Recess ends 12:10 p.m.
2nd and 3rd Grade (Including older siblings, optional)
Lunch begins 11:50 p.m.
Recess ends 12:30 p.m.
4th and 5th Grade (Including older siblings, optional)
Lunch begins 12:10 p.m.
Recess ends 12:50 p.m.
6th, 7th, and 8th Grade
Lunch begins 12:30 p.m.
Recess ends 1:10 p.m.
 
4.  Souper Bowl of Caring – Spirit Dress – January 23, 2014
Spirit dress day is tomorrow, Thursday January 23, 2014.  Students may wear their team colors – with a donation of $3.00 or 5 cans of food. Click on the following link Super Bowl of Caring to read about our “SOUPER BOWL” activities to help those in Utah who are often hungry and homeless.
5. Ms. Jill Curry, fifth grade teacher will be available for tutoring after school. Please contact her at jcurry@cosgriff.org if you are interested in more academic support for your child.
6. Larry Himan, Health & Safety Director, for Cosgriff School made a special presentation to the School Board on January 15, 2014. His presentation included the health and safety measures implemented within the past 6 – 7 years to comply with State regulations and to insure student safety. To read Mr. Himan’s report click on the following link Safety Report 2014
7. Mary Ann Kuharski will be a guest speaker at St. Ambrose on Saturday, February 22, 2014 at 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. Her topic will be “Raising Catholic Children with Prayer and Humor” in our Secular Culture.”
8.The second Open House for the 2014-15 school year is Tuesday, January 28, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. starting in the school Library. Parent volunteers are needed to help host the Open House and answer questions from prospective parents. Please contact Mrs. Huntbhunt@cosgriff.org, phone: 801-486-6933.
9. Please attend the spaghetti dinner, on January 25, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the St. Ambrose Social Center. A great way for the whole family to Kick-Off – Catholic Schools Week, it will be a night of good food, dancing and fun.
Thank you, Mrs. Hunt
 

